
        

 

 

 

 

   
 
 

  

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians 

We are pleased to inform you that our school is organizing an excursion to the Chokhi – Dhani  in Pinjore 

on September 26, 2024. This one day trip is being arranged in collaboration with New Holiday Pack India,    

Ludhiana. 

To ensure your child’s participation, we kindly request you to complete and return the consent form duly signed by 

you with the sum of Rs 1000 till September 6, 2024. 

(Note late entries will not be entertained.) 

Additional information:- Buses will be plied at 7:30 am from school for the destination and for this parent should 

drop their ward / wards sharp at 7:00 am and pick them at 6:00 pm from school itself. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Terms & Conditions:- 

ATTRACTIONS AT CHOKHI DHANI:-  

 Cultural Shows 
 Rajasthani Lunch 
 DJ Party 
 Evening snacks (noodles and tea pakoda) 
 Camel/ Horse cart ride 

          

 


